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Dear Parent/Carer 

  

There are several fake Wednesfield Academy accounts online, primarily on TikTok. These 

accounts have posted pictures and videos claiming that it is Wednesfield Academy and its staff, 

when it is not.  Some accounts also include abuse about teachers at Wednesfield Academy. 

  

If the school becomes aware of pupils doing this then action will be taken. If you are concerned 

by any fake Wednesfield Academy accounts online, then please do not hesitate to contact the 

school by emailing postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk.   

  

Thank you for your support on this matter and the official Wednesfield Academy accounts are at 

the bottom of this letter. 

  

Yours faithfully  

 

 
Mr Phillips  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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